
                       NPRC 

Members in the spirit of Co-operation 

to allow the Cobourg Trap and Skeet 

Club time for their scheduled Annual 

Competitions, the range at NPRC will 

be closed from 09:00 am to 4:00 pm, on 

Sunday June 9th. 

Sunday August 4th. 

Sunday September 8th.  

      ------------------------------- 

Those wishing to use the range at NPRC following the 

4:00 pm closing at Cobourg Trap and Skeet Club on 

the schedule days, may do so on those occasions only. 

The Clubhouse only at NPRC will be accessible for the 

purpose of registering new members or meetings on 

those dates. 

Thankyou 

Peter Ignagni 
President 


